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Filing a notification with the prosecutor’s office
after the CBA’s inspection at Nova Gips

From March to December 2019, the Department of Control Procedures of the Central
Anti-Corruption  Bureau  carried  out  an  inspection  at  the  Nova  Gips  joint-stock
company. It pertained to the accuracy of the use of financial support by the company
in connection with the execution of four projects.

In  February  of  this  year,  the  Central  Anti-Corruption  Bureau  filed  a  notification  of
irregularities  in  obtaining  donations  to  the  District  Prosecutor's  Office  in  Płock.
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